
   
 
 
DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENTS 
Brandon, MS 
Estimated Cost: $400,000 
Federal/State Funds: $400,000 (NRCS) 
 
Over the years, Guest Consultants has been asked to work on multiple drainage projects.  
Some of these projects have ranged in scope from emergency repairs due to possibly a 
storm drain collapse to large scale 
drainage projects including re-
channelization and/or relining. One 
project that we have worked on included 
the relining and channelizing of three 
ditches in the City of Brandon.  Of these 
three ditches, two of the ditches received 
riprap and grouted riprap, while the 
other received the more aesthetic 
concrete filled Fabriform.  These ditches 
were becoming a maintenance problem 
to the City, and were causing some 
minor backing up of water into 
unwanted areas. Since the work was performed on these ditches, which Guest 
Consultants designed and oversaw, the City has not had the flooding and maintenance 
issues it once had. 


